
SERVICE WORK 
FOR AL-ANON
Al-Anon Members: We Need Your Help!

Would you like to participate in planning the Al-Anon program 

of the 67th Florida State A.A. Convention, scheduled for August 

1–4, 2024, at the Hyatt Regency Downtown Jacksonville? We need 

volunteers to help plan and create the portion of the convention 

for Al-Anon participation, and the more helping hands, the better.

Planning meetings are held the fourth Wednesday of each month, 

from 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm, at the JABA Clubhouse, 3645 Spring Park 

Road, Jacksonville, 32207. (Please note this change in time and  

location, effective 11/22/23.) 

For more information, contact Kathy D. at aal@jaxafg.org. or just 

attend any of the monthly meetings.

Let’s plan a memorable program of recovery!


